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Hospital Interim Claims Billing 

Final Bill for Long-term Hospitalization must Include Appropriate Bill Type 

As a reminder, hospitals billing interim claims for long stay inpatient cases to UCare must submit services in 

accordance with Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) billing guidelines. Please refer to the CMS 

Claims Processing Manual for detailed requirements including, but not limited to, submitting a final bill along 

with the use of appropriate bill type. Incorrectly submitted claims will be denied.   

This requirement applies to claims submitted to UCare for all plans. 

 

 

 

https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Guidance/Manuals/Internet-Only-Manuals-IOMs-Items/CMS018912.html
https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Guidance/Manuals/Internet-Only-Manuals-IOMs-Items/CMS018912.html

